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Committee on Transport and Infrastructure 

29 June 2022 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Extension of closing date for submissions to the emission free modes of public 
transport inquiry 

The Committee on Transport and Infrastructure has extended the closing date for submissions to 
its inquiry into emission free modes of public transport until Monday 11 July.  

The Chair of the Committee, Tim James MP, said "We know that environmentally sound public 
transport matters to the people of NSW, and we're looking forward to hearing directly from the 
public, transport manufacturers and other transport industry stakeholders."  

"For this reason, we are extending the deadline for submissions by one week and I encourage all 
interested individuals and stakeholders to contribute to this important inquiry". 

More information, including the inquiry's terms of reference and how to make a submission, is 
available on the Committee's webpage. 

Submissions are open until Monday 11 July 2022. 

 

Media contact: Tim James MP, Committee Chair, (02) 9439 4199 

 

https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/committees/inquiries/Pages/inquiry-details.aspx?pk=2875#tab-submissions
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